

## **AVALON VISIT**

## Monday 8th July 2019 at 10am Tuesday 9th July 2019 at 3 to 4pm

## Dear Parents,

Some of you may remember me, Sarah Barria Norton, as an Avalon teacher (1997-2014). I was delighted to return for World Book Day earlier this year, this time wearing a writer's hat! Together with my co-author, Hugo Chandor, we shared our book, 'Bo Zero to Hero' with your children through a series of workshops. The themes of tenacity, trust, self esteem and friendship (along with a whole heap of action) seemed to go down very well with the children who wrote enthusiastic reviews about both the book and the activities on the day.





So many children wanted their own copy, and now, at last, it is published. In hardback, **'Bo Zero to Hero'** has 88 pages of adversity, adventure and friendship with over 30 astounding illustrations by Gary Plant. You can buy a signed copy - the first in a trilogy - either at the school on the above dates, or via our website (below).

£1.50 will be donated to the AVALON PTA for every book sold at school.



Ruff Butterfly is proud to support The Children's Society in their wonderful work.

